
Did you know 

that there are currently 

over 2,100 mosques in the UK?

Our Ministry 
While Tarl has been slowly recovering from his knee 

surgery, our family has continued making new connections 
with new pastors and new churches. It has been a blessing to 
share what God is doing in our ministry and in London. 

At the beginning of January we were excited to reconnect 
with Kaylynn Ledbetter as well as Justin and Rachel Rhoades 
while they visited the US. We used this time to catch up on all 
thats been happening in London, plan out the next few 
months, and give much needed ministry equipment to the 
Rhoades to take back to England for the ministry there. 

In January Tarl was one of the guest teachers for Louisiana 
Baptist University’s Masterclass program. Tarl helped teach on 
the importance of building good relationships with ministry 
supporters, adapting to new cultures, ministering effectively in 
European settings, and continuing to send more ministry 
workers around the world. It was amazing to see so many 
wonderful missionaries and teachers help record content for 
the university and help train up the next generation. 

Please pray for Kaylynn Ledbetter and Jassen Garcia as 
they pray about their next steps in missions and ministry. In 
February Kaylynn is returning to the UK for six months to see if 
she can get another visa and church sponsorship. Jassen is 
praying about becoming a missionary for the Philippines. 

We have applied for our British 
passports and are currently just waiting 
for Adrienne’s passport to return. Please 
pray this process finishes smoothly. The 
total cost for a family of five is $850. If 
you could prayerfully consider helping 
with this need, we would be grateful! 

Our Family 
Thank you for your prayers regarding Tarl’s knee surgery. 

He’s been going to physical therapy each week and recovering 
well. He should be back to normal over the next few months.  

We celebrated Lucy’s 16th birthday over the Christmas 
holidays. We are so thankful and blessed to see the young lady 
she is becoming. They are all growing up so fast!
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TEACHING & INVESTING IN THE NEXT GENERATION 
In this issue, Tarl is one of the guest teachers for Louisiana Baptist University’s Masterclass program, the 
Reeves reconnect with the Rhoades during the holidays, and Lucy turns 16 in December.

PLEASE PRAY FOR KAYLYNN AND JASSEN’S NEXT STEPS IN MINISTRY
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